
Kelly Street, Nelly Bay 

A development application has been lodged by council for approval of a future low impact industrial precinct at 
55 – 77 Kelly Street, Magnetic Island (Lot 2 on RP715779).  The land is owned by Townsville City Council.

SUBMISSION FORM

There are two ways you can provide comments on the development application: 

1. Complete the online submission form at www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-council/community-consultation/
kelly-street-development-magnetic-island

2. Complete this submission form and drop it to the Have Your Say comment box at the Meet the Planner
session, mail the submission form to:

Low Impact Industrial Development
Proposed Development Application

Planning Services 
Townsville City Council 
PO Box 1268 
Townsville, QLD
4810
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SUBMITTER DETAILS

Under the Sustainable Planning Act 2009, council is required to publicly notify the proposed development 
application and invite feedback for 30 business days. It is anticipated that this will occur in late 2017. 

However, in order to gain an early understanding of the community’s views on the proposed development, 
council is seeking feedback prior to the statutory public notification period. 

Visit council’s website at www.townsville.qld.gov.au for further information on the development application. 

Submissions close on Friday 18 August 2017 

Full name:

Address:

Telephone:

Email:

Go to next page for submission

Have your say!

or email the form to developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au



Kelly Street, Nelly Bay 
Low Impact Industrial Development
Proposed Development Application
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SUBMISSION 

I wish to make a submission to the above mentioned proposed development for the following planning 
reasons (attach any additional pages if necessary):

SUBMISSION 

Important Note:This submission does not form a properly made submission as part of the statutory 

public notification process of the development application under the Sustainable Planning Act 2009




